
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 6, 2024 

 

Memorandum   
 
Pima County Board of Supervisors 
Tucson Mayor and City Council 
 
On May 9, 2024, the commission voted unanimously to appoint the following at-large community 
member to serve a four-year term expiring May 8, 2028: 
 
Catherine Bosch 
 
We would appreciate your ratification of this appointment so that we can continue to serve the 
community on your behalf. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kimberly K. Fitch, Secretary 
Pima County/Tucson Women’s Commission 


